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14th September 2022 
 
 
Re:- Y11 Information Evening  
 
As the new school year has begun, we would like to invite you to attend an information session specific 
to Year 11.  
 
We will be presenting on topics including:- 
 
Year group team and key contacts  
schoolSynergy 
Attendance  
Year calendar  
Standards and rewards 
Curriculum 
Homework 
Assessment 
Student Support  
Extra curricular opportunities  
 
We will also cover issues which are specific to Year11. There will also be an opportunity for you to ask 
individual questions  
 
Our event takes place on  
 
Thursday 22nd September -5.30-6.30pm.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
With kind regards  
 
Mrs Beaney 

 
 

 
 
Mrs Victoria L Beaney  

Head of School   


